
Rock Hill Schools  
Rock Hill, South Carolina 
Network Upgrades 
RFP # 22-2326 RHSD  
 
Addendum One – February 27th, 2023 
 
Following are changes, additions, deletions, clarification, or additional information to the RFP. All 
addenda are considered a component of the RFP. 
 
Changes / Clarifications to the RFP: 
 

1. Rock Hill Schools has extended the deadline for questions in response to the District’s 
Network Upgrades RFP, RFP# 22-2326 RHSD. The deadline for questions has been extended 
to Tuesday, March 7th, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. Please submit all questions in accordance with the 
instructions listed within the RFP; “Questions regarding this RFP MUST be in writing VIA 
EMAIL to RFP# 22-2326, 2023Rockhill@district.us.com.” 
 

2. Rock Hill Schools has extended the deadline for proposal submissions in response to the 
District’s Network Upgrades RFP, RFP# 22-2326 



Question 4: “Scope 2 – UPS Units: Do you want to look at the traditional lead-acid batteries, or 
lithium ion?  The lead acid batteries are cheaper, but have a shorter lifespan. Also, the lead-acid 
batteries are heavier and more challenging to install. Or would you like to see both options?” 
 
Answer 4: Lithium ion. 
 
 
Question 5: “Scope 2 – UPS Units: Do you want line-interactive UPS units or double-online-
conversion?” 


